
October 23, 1996 

 

 

Mr. Larry M. Furlong 

7 The Close 

Liverpool L9 1EX 

England 

 

Dear Mr. Furlong: 

 

Thank you for your fax of October 23, 1996.  Per your request, I have enclosed a copy of FBI 

document number 124-10144-10086. 

 

Unfortunately, we do not have the resources to provide summaries of each document that is released 

by the Board.  The agencies that possess assassination records enter information about its own 

materials into an electronic index system.  The National Archives and Records Administration 

maintains this system and has set up a site on the Internet where you can access this information.  I 

have enclosed information about the Archives Internet site. 

 

The National Archives does not have a similar information packet simply because our tasks are 

different.  The Review Board releases the records, and the National Archives preserves them and 

provides copies to the public.  The Archives does not issue press releases as often as the Review 

Board, which along with press clippings, make up a large portion of the material in our packet.  We 

do include a brochure from the National Archives in our packet about the JFK Collection, and I have 

enclosed one in the event you have not seen it. 

 

In order to obtain a copy of the Scelso (pseudonym) testimony, you will need to contact the National 

Archives and Records Administration, JFK Assassination Records Collection, 8601 Adelphi Road, 

College Park, MD 20740; tel: 301-713-6620. 

 

I hope that this information is helpful to you and that I have answered your questions. 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 



enclosures 

 

 

 


